

Dear Third Grade Friends and Family,

Hello! My name is Mrs. Stacy Kovaleski and I will be your teacher for the upcoming school year. I would like to take this opportunity to tell you a little about myself.

I graduated from Penn State University with my Elementary Education degree and received my Master of Education from Gwynedd Mercy College. I have been a part of the Jamison family for 21 years and have taught kindergarten, second and third grades.

My husband and I have two children, Emily and David. Emily is 14 and will be in nineth grade and David is 11 and will be in sixth grade. We also have 2 dogs, Sullivan and Lucy. They are best friends but have very different personalities. Sullivan is a scaredy-cat and Lucy is a wild, clumsy mess. You will hear many stories about Kovaleski kids and dogs! Some of my hobbies include reading, working out, running, and cooking.

We are really enjoying the summer! We started our vacation traveling to Mystic, Connecticut and have one more vacation planned for the Finger Lakes. We are spending the rest of the summer swimming, visiting with family and friends, and relaxing.

You are going to learn many new things in third grade. I am a very excited to start the new school year and am looking forward to getting our classroom ready for the first day of school. Please check the Jamison or my website for the third-grade supply list. I hope you enjoy the rest of your vacation.

See You Soon! Mrs. Stacy Kovaleski